CHERRY HILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS Cherry Hill, New Jersey

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES (Board Retreat)

May 1, 2014

A Special Meeting (Board Retreat) of the Cherry Hill Township Board of Education was held at the Malberg Administration Bldg. Cherry Hill, New Jersey on May 1, 2014.

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Judge at 6:00 P.M. who read the following notice in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act:

PUBLIC NOTICE OF THIS MEETING PURSUANT TO THE OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS ACT HAS BEEN GIVEN BY THE BOARD SECRETARY IN THE FOLLOWING MANNER:

- (A) POSTING WRITTEN NOTICE ON THE OFFICIAL SCHOOL BULLETIN BOARD AT THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING ON April 22, 2014.
- (B) TRANSMITTED NOTICE TO THE COURIER POST AND TO THE PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER ON April 22, 2014.
- (C) TRANSMITTED NOTICE TO THE CLERK OF CHERRY HILL TOWNSHIP ON April 22, 2014.

A roll call recorded the following Board Members as present:

Mrs. Colleen Horiates Mr. Steven Robbins
Mr. Seth Klukoff Mr. Elliott Roth
Mrs. Kathy Judge

Mr. Eric Goodwin arrived at 6:20 p.m.

Mrs. Sherrie L. Cohen - absent Dr. J. Barry Dickinson - absent

Mrs. Carol A. Matlack - absent

Also in attendance were: Dr. M. Reusche, Mr. J. Devereaux, Mr. D. Bart, Ms. L. Weathington and (Mr. John Middleton – Becica Associates LLC).

Mrs. Judge led the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Board discussed the following two presentations given by Dr. Reusche.

- 1. Building a Solid Future
- 2. Cherry Hill Public Schools Sustainability Plan

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

James Devereaux Assistant Superintendent Business/Board Secretary